EXHIBIT 14-C

Fran Farina

From: ' Kris Kristensen [kkristensen@cps.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2004 3:58 PM

To: Fran Farina

Subject: SB.149

FYI. I was able to talk with James Jack at McPherson's office on Thursday. He indicated
the Senator has intended on moving SB 149 forward in this session and confirmed the
Senator has talked with member of the District's new Board on that matter. Jack felt the
legislation would likely have some time limits in it for the District to attain its goals
{(i.e. supplemental water?) or else some changes to the District or its Board would be
made. He wasn't aware of any new language to the bill. He said the one currently listed
on the Senate's website is the latest version. :

He seemed to understand the difficulties that the legislation can place on a recruitment,
but was more focused on getting the District to make progress.
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